
public notice
Clarksville Road Closure
Clark County Highway 

Department will be closing 
Clarksville Road from June 12 
- June 23 to replace a failing 
crossroad culvert.  The culvert 
is approximately 1 mile east of 
Cleone Road.  Westbound traf-
fic onto Clarksville Road will 
be detoured at Cline Orchard 
Road.  Eastbound traffic will be 
detoured onto Cleone Road.

We appreciate your patience 
with these safety improvements 
on the Clarksville Road. Any 
questions or concerns, please 
call the Clark County Highway 
Department 217-826-8056.

public notice
Clark County Park District
Invitation To Submit a Bid 

Quote for OSLAD Campground 
Expansion Services

Clark County Park District 
will be requesting Bid/Quotes 
for OSLAD Campground Ex-
pansion Services.

The Bid contract will be 
available by Email request to 
jeff.tippett@ccparkdistrict.com, 
Fax or In-Person at the Park 
District Office at 20482 North 
Park Entrance Road, Marshall 
IL 62441, Monday through Fri-
day from 8am to 3pm.

Sealed Bid/Quotes must be 
received in the Clark County 
Park District Office by June14, 
2023, before 2pm. Faxed cop-
ies and emailed bid/quotes will 
not be accepted.

Below listed are the current 
Service Agreements that are 
available for Bid/Quote:

1. Engineered and Installed 
Septic System

2. Utility Service Piping and 
Supplies

Quote Return Date: June14, 
2023, by 2pm at the Clark Coun-
ty Park District Office, 20482 N. 
Park Entrance Road, Marshall, 
IL 62441 where Bid/Quotes will 
be read aloud and submitted to 
the Board of Commissioners for 
vote on June 15, 2023, at 6pm.

The Clark County Park Dis-
trict reserves the right to reject 
any Bid/Quotes received.

All Service Providers Must 
Sign And Follow The Clark 
County Park District Vendor 
Policy!
5/26,31; 6/2,6,9,13


